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Bealings School                                                                       
01473 622376
17th March 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,

Bealings Bunny Hunt!

On the last day of the Easter term, we will be running a bunny (egg) hunt on the school field. More details to follow.

So i am looking for 10 kind volunteers to each make 12 chocolate Easter nests please. If you would be able to help with this, please e-mail the school office or catch me in the playground.

We would need the nests in school on Tuesday 23rd or Wednesday 24th (next week), so they can be quarantined ready for Friday.

Thanks for your continued support.

Helena on behalf of FOBS
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